
† Morning Worship Service † 
10:50 a.m. 

 

Opportunities for Service & Welcome ............ Keith Stillwell 
 

Prelude ............... “How Great Thou Art”...... arr. Whitworth 
(Linda McKinley, organist) 

 

Call to Worship .......................................... Sanctuary Choir 

“Speak, O Lord” 
 

Invocation ......................................................... Cindy Fogg 
 

*Hymn # 339 ................................................ CORONATION 

“All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name” 
 

Children’s Sermon ........................................ Jenny Luscher  
(Children 3rd grade and younger are invited to exit for children's worship) 

 

Scripture Reading ........................................... Kara Johnson 

Genesis 12:1-3, Luke 2:8-14 
(pew edition pg. 8, 833) 

 

*Hymn # 285 ...................................................... RHONDDA 

“God of Grace and God of Glory” 
 

Offertory Prayer .............................................. Curt Wallace 
 

Offertory .............. “Jesus in the Morning” ........... arr. James 
 (Linda McKinley, organist) 

 

Scripture Reading ............................................  Tom Midkiff 

Ephesians 4:1-7, 11-12, 15-16 

 (pew edition pg. 951) 
 

Anthem ........ “I Will Lift Up My Eyes” ........ Sanctuary Choir 
 

Sermon ..................................................... Dr. Steve Hadden 

“All God’s Children Have Chores to Do” 
 

*Inv. Hymn # 501 ........................................... RESOLUTION 

“I Am Resolved” 
 

Closing Hymn # 280 ................................... SPEAK, O LORD 

“Speak, O Lord” 

 

Postlude .............. “O Worship the King” ..........arr. Wyrtzen 

(Linda McKinley, organist) 

† Anthem Text † 
I Will Lift Up My Eyes 

I will lift up my eyes to the hills; from where does my 

help come?  My help comes from the Lord, the Creator 

of heaven and earth. 

I will lift up my eyes to the hills; from where does my 

help come?  My help comes from the Lord, the Creator 

of heaven and earth. 

The Lord watches over us.  He never sleeps nor 

slumbers.  The Lord is the shade on your right hand; The 

sun will not harm you by day, nor the moon by night. 

I will lift up my eyes to the hills; from where does my 

help come?  My help comes from the Lord, the Creator 

of heaven and earth. 

The Lord watches over us.  He never sleeps nor 

slumbers.  The Lord will protect us from evil.  He’ll 

guard our coming and going, for now and evermore. 

I will lift up my eyes to the hills; from where does my 

help come?  My help comes from the Lord, the Creator 

of heaven and earth. 

My help comes from the Lord! 
Text:  based on Psalm 121 by Lloyd Larson 

©1996 Providence Press /CCLI#403620 

 

† Announcements † 
 

FBC BOOK CLUB:  FBC is starting a Book Club!  Join us at 

the first meeting next Sunday, June 23, 4:00 pm, for pie, 

coffee, and a great discussion of the book, “The Road Back 

to You:  An Enneagram Journey to Self-Discovery” by Ian 

Morgan Cron and Suzanne Stabile.  Yes, some may have 

previously read this book, but that’s okay!  This is a great 

read (or re-read) for anyone, especially those participating 

in or just thinking about participating in, this fall’s 

Enneagram study.  Sign up on the bulletin board.  Looking 

ahead:  The next book club meeting will be July 14 and will 

focus on Amy Luscher Smith’s book, “My Faith Sparkles”. 

 
SUMMER SCHEDULE:  Join us on Wednesday evenings!   

5:30 – Formations preview class 

6:00 – Prayer meeting, Clinic, Clothes Closet 

6:30 – Sanctuary choir 

† Announcements † 
 

LABYRINTH WALK:  The Labyrinth Walk is an ancient 

spiritual formation experience that takes you on an inward 

and outward journey in prayer.  Join us Sunday, June 30, 

6:30 p.m., at Dolly Graham Park (225 River Street at the east 

end of Second Street) for our first FBC Labyrinth Walk.  

After an introduction, you may walk the Labyrinth at your 

own pace.  Drinks and snacks will be provided. 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL:  “Summer Sunday School” began last 

week for our adult classes.  About half of our classes remain 

in their regular classroom setting while the other half join 

together for a video and discussion series throughout the 

summer.  Please choose what works for you!  If you are in a 

“regular” class but would like to try the “combined” class, 

we welcome you!  If you are in the “combined” class and 

want to try the “regular” classes, we welcome you! 

 
BOOK BUDDIES MENTORING PROGRAM:  First Baptist 

Church is partnering with Frankfort Independent Schools to 

create a literacy-based mentoring program at Second Street 

School, kindergarten through grade three. We are looking 

for volunteers who will commit to one day a week at Second 

Street, usually during the lunch period, and read to a child.  

Teachers will decide which students need this service.  

Volunteers will need to undergo a criminal background 

check and a child abuse screen and attend training 

provided by the school.  Our goal is to recruit 20 mentors by 

the end of July so we can begin shortly after school starts. If 

you know someone who is not a church member, we need 

them, too! If you still work, perhaps you can make 

arrangements with your employer. Sign up on the bulletin 

board or contact Ronnie Dunn at 502-226-0205 or 

ronniedunn07@gmail.com.  “Reading aloud with children is 

known to be the single most important activity for building the 

knowledge and skills they will eventually require for learning 

to read.”  Marilyn Jager Adams 

 
RELAY FOR LIFE:  It’s not too late to help the American 

Cancer Society and our FBC Relay for Life team.  You may 

give your donation to Joan Curtis or Anne Lee before the end 

of July! 



† Announcements † 
 

MOVE IT MONDAYS:  We encourage our youth to take part 

in Marcus’ Move It Mondays, a six week exercise and fitness 

class.  The session begins June 24, 11:30 – 12:30, and youth 

may bring a sack lunch to enjoy together from 12:30 – 1:00.  

Youth parents, for more information or to register your child, 

please contact Marcus or Kara. 

 
A NOTE FROM BACKPACK SNACKS:  During the 2018 – 

2019 school year, FBC’s monetary and food donations, with 

others, helped provide 6,925 bags of weekend meals for 

students.  On average, 210 students received these bags of 

small meals each weekend.  Your kindness and generosity 

made a major difference for many students.  Thank you for 

all you do for these students! 

 

† Missions Moment † 
 

Greetings are important in any missionary work. But 

special importance is given to greeting a newborn. 

Koffi and Elisabeth had drifted from their Christian faith 

and were both living far from their own people 

group.  Lomé, Togo, is a very big city and it is easy to get 

lost, but soon a group of refugees from Ivory Coast who are 

working with Togo House Ministries found them and took 

them in. 

The newlyweds soon discovered they were parents to be, 

but with no family around to help, did not know how they 

would make it.  Their new friends from Ivory Coast pitched 

in.  A room was found for the couple to rent, a job was found 

for Koffi, and daily prayers and visits shared with Elisabeth. 

A week after little Gracia arrived, it was time for her first 

coming out.  The new parents chose Wednesday Bible 

Study, which meets in a garage in the Ivorians house for the 

occasion.  Greetings and blessings in prayers and songs 

were shared over this newest family member by all of us—

and in a real way by those who partner with CBF.  Together, 

we greet Gracia and welcome her to her new home, the 

family of God.  

 

- Lynn & Mike Hutchinson, CBF field personnel  

Togo, West Africa 

† Calendar of Events † 
 

Today 7:00 am Youth to Passport 

 9:45 am Bible Study 

 10:00 am FBC on Cable 20 

 10:50 am  Morning Worship 

 2:00 pm  FBC on Cable 20 
Wed, June 19 5:30 pm Formations Preview Class 

 6:00 pm Prayer Meeting 

  Clothes Closet 

 6:30 pm Sanctuary Choir 
Thu, June 20 9:00 am  ROMEOs at Tammy’s Diner 

Sat, June 22 9:00 am Clinic 

 

  

  

              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Baptist Church 

201 St. Clair St. 

Frankfort, KY  40601 

Office:  502.227.4528   

Fax:  502.227.4520 

Website:  fbcfrankfort.org   

Email:  info@fbcfrankfort.org 
 

Interim Pastor, Dr. Steve Hadden 

Minister of Music and Administration, 

Rev. Richard Summers ...................................... 502.229.7322 

Minister of Missions, Dr. Keith Felton ..................... 254.485.6622 

Minister of Students, Rev. Marcus Pernell ............... 502.642.6146 

Interim Minister of Children, Jenny Luscher ........... 502.545.2961 

Interim Minister of Spiritual Formation,  

Dr. Keith Stillwell .............................................. 859.936.7410 

First Baptist Church  
of Frankfort 

The Church at the Singing Bridge 
Founded 1816 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“All God’s Children Have  
Chores to Do” 

 
June 16, 2019 

Deacon of the Week 

June 16-22  
 

Curt Wallace – 606.219.7797 
 

Financial Update through June 9 
 

 

 

Budget Goal to Date…………..$390,014 

Received to Date………………$329,643 

 


